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Introduction

Prolonged discussion in Q.5 has centered round the protocol to be used for mobility management (formerly H.323 Annex H, now draft Recs. H.MMS.0 and H.MMS.1). The argument was rather about naming and documentation of the protocol than on its technical content. All participants agreed that H.225.0 Annex G should be the basis.

The outcome of the Porto Seguro meeting was to specify a separate protocol for mobility management in H.MMS.0. This protocol would take a copy of H.225.0 Annex G as starting point and modify it as needed.

At the same time work on H.225.0 Annex G v2 progresses. Thus it is likely that two very similar but incompatible protocols will develop from the original H.225.0 annex G.

Proposal for combined approach

The following approach could avoid the problem described above:

· Instead of H.225.0 Annex G v2, create a new Recommendation H.22x 

· Incorporate all requirements from mobility work into H.22x

· Use H.22x both as mobility management protocol and for all purposes of current H.225.0 Annex G. Separate protocol profiles could be specified to “tailor” the protocol to the respective contexts. 

Version 1 of H.225.0 Annex G should remain in place for existing implementations. H.22x should be backwards compatible in the usual way of successive protocol versions.
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